
                                                                                                              
 

 
 

Date: October 7, 2023  

 

BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400001  

 
Scrip Code - 540047 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Scrip Code - DBL 
 

 

Sub:  Clarification sought from the Company on the increase in volume of the shares of the Company.  

Dear sir,  

With reference to the above subject, please note that the Company has been making prompt disclosures of all the 

material events or information within the stipulated timelines as required under regulations 30 of SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, which may have impact on the operation/performance 

of the Company including all the price sensitive information. 

As per the information available with the company, there is no such material event or information which is significant 

and price sensitive and need to disseminate to the investors for their information.  

Therefore, discovery of price of securities is a function of several factors and is carried purely on the on the stock 

exchange platform. We do not have any comments on the increase in volume of the stock or our company. 

We hope that, the company has addressed your concern sufficiently and if you need any information, please let us 

know.  

This is for your information and record.  

 

Thanking you 

 

For Dilip Buildcon Limited  

 

 

 

Abhishek Shrivastava 

Company Secretary   
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